
Town of Hammond 
Board Meeting Minutes 

April 10, 2023 
 
The board for the Town of Hammond held their regular monthly meeting on Monday, April 10, 2023, at the Hammond 
Town Hall at 1816 County Road E. 
 
Chairman Hueg called the Town of Hammond Board meeting to order at 7:30 pm. 
 
The agenda was approved motion by Aune/Anderson second. 
 
The bills and payments were approved; motion by Wynveen/Anderson second. 
 
Minutes from March 13, 2023 regular meeting were approved: motion by Anderson/Wynveen second. 
 
Treasures report from March 2023 was approved: motion by Aune/Anderson second. 
$2,988.44 Interest on checking 
$69.16 Interest on savings 
$7861,519.31 Check Book balance 
$427,973.71 Savings balance 
$5,696.62 Park fund 
$13,598.62 Pine Lake fund/Rolling Hills 
$701.07 Impact Fee Account 
 
Recycle Report: All Good. Rick reported that Paul Nyhus will only work about 1 Saturday a month and all the 
Wednesdays. They are going to try to go two weeks with the compactor. 
 
Planning Commission; Meeting was held on April 3, 2023, all were present. 
Troy Jensen presented a minor subdivision to the board for property located at 1869 Hwy 12, nothing finalized looking for 
information, he will come back to planning with more info.  Dominic Gallo inquired about installing a 2nd driveway on his 
property.  The town does not allow 2 driveways and he is too close to neighbor’s drive. The commission finalized the job 
descriptions for the recycle center, will present to the full board. 
 
Agenda:  
Linday Olson – Central St. Croix Rec, presented some plans for this summer work on the fields.  Paul will work on the 
backstop.  The landscaping around the building will be done by their volunteers and leveling of the outfield.  The town 
will look at fixing the drainage from the path to the lower field. 
Recycle Center Job Descriptions – Changes were made to numbers 8 -10.  Motion to approve by Anderson/Aune to 
second. 
 
Roads:  
Paul has fielded a few calls from residents with concerns for road conditions.  The potholes are being filled as necessary. 
 
Chairman: Discussed the meeting attended in Cumberland. 
 
Next meeting scheduled for May 8, 2023. 
Being no other business, the meeting was adjourned, motion by Anderson/ Miller second. 
 
Respectfully submitted: Linda Hawkins 


